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JUL 13 1984

Mr. Marvin Resnikoff
Sierra Club
78 Elmwood Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Buffalo, NY 14201 TO F01A-84-488'

Dear Mr. Resnikoff:

This is in response to your letter of June 8,1984, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, correspondence of 1984
between Rochester Gas and Electric Corp. and the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission concerning the routes, dates, and cask types for shipments of
irradiated fuel between West Valley and the Ginna Nuclear Power Plant.

We have been advised that the NRC does not have any documents subject to
your request.

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Sincerely,
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. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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